
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have finally made it to our last week of school for 2017. It has been such a 

wonderful year and it has been even more wonderful celebrating our last two weeks 

of school with fun Christmas activities to highlight the upcoming festive season. It is 

also great to celebrate the end of the year and to get all the children excited for their 

summer break. The staff at Camp Australia would like to thank all the parents and 

children who made this year so delightful and enjoyable for us. We wish everyone a 

very Merry Christmas and a prosperous New Year. For the children who graduated 

this week, we wish you all the very best in your future endeavours and have no 

doubt that you will all achieve the incredible. We also hope everyone remains safe at 

all times on their ventures this summer. A last reminder that you are still able to 

book for this Summer Holiday Program for this January – just jump onto 

www.campaustralia.com.au/holidayfun.  

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/holidayfun

